
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,        28 November 2024 
 

The autumn term finishes on Friday 20th December with our Christmas service at St John’s Church to 
which all parents are warmly invited. We will walk the children over to the church after lunch, and 
the service will start at approximately 1.20pm and finish at approximately 2.15pm.  All children can 
then be collected at this time from the church for the Christmas holidays. If any parents are available 
to accompany the classes to church, please let your child’s teacher know. Seats will be reserved for 
all parent helpers. 
 

On the last day of term, we ask that children do not bring in any bags as there is limited room in the 
church. Hot school lunches will be served as usual, and please make sure that any packed lunches are 
fully disposable. All children should wear full school uniform – no PE kits or leavers hoodies on this 
day. 
   
The spring term begins for pupils on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Mr P. Garrattty 
Head Teacher 


